Wednesday 24t July 2013.

Mr M.S. Anderson

To whom it may concern,

Reference to the information I have received from Baginton Parish Council (BPC)
Regarding the proposed local plans for the Baginton Airport development
(Gateway) and for the proposed Gypsy/Traveller site.

[ hereby wish to state as a local resident my absolute objection to both of the
proposed plans.

I would also like to take this opportunity to ask Warwickshire County Council to
reconsider these proposals with the views of the local residents in mind.

Yours sincerely.

Mr M.S. Anderson.
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